Andrea Brown

From: NR i@health-ni.gov.uk>

Sent: 11 May 2020 11:38

To: Andrea Brown

Subject: URGENT REQUEST - FEEDBACK/COMMENTS IRO THE DRAFT COVID-19 GUIDANCE:

ETHICAL ADVICE AND SUPPORT FRAMEWORK

Hi Andrea

Thank you for meeting with members of the Covid-19 HSC Clinical Ethics Forum last Wednesday.

You may recall that during the meeting Sean Fitzsimons advised he that he would provide feedback/ comments in
relation to the draft Covid-19 Guidance: Ethical Advice and Support Framework. | would be grateful if you could
please check with Sean if he is in a position to forward his feedback as we would like to consider any comments

provided before finalising the framework document.

It would be appreciated if any comments Sean would like to provide could be with me by 5.00pm today, 11 May
2020, and my apologies for the very short timeframe.

If you require anything further please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thanks
NR
NR i
Covid-19 Clinical Ethics Forum
Department of Health
e—mai/ﬁi__ NR ;@health—ni. gov.uk
telephone:: I1&S
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